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You are cordially invited to join us for 

Christmas dinner on Sunday, December 
25, 2022 from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm. 

 
Christmas Dinner Menu: 

 

Raspberry bourbon glazed spiral ham 
with Brussel sprouts, mashed potato & 
dinner rolls or Tuscan chicken with sun 
dried tomatoes, Brussel sprouts, mashed 
potato & dinner roll 

 
Dessert Offering: 
Yule Log or Pie 

 
$20 Per Adult Guest 
$10 for 12 and under 

 

 
 
 

 
 

All of us at Sunapee 
Cove are wishing 

everyone the happiest 
and healthiest of 
holiday seasons!!  

 

 
Artists at work on holiday 

door hangers      

Just a quick reminder 

from the business 

office:  All rent 

payments are due on 

the 1st of the month.  

Thank you for your 

attention to this 

matter.       

 

December 2022 



 

 
Resident Spotlight on 

John Yatchisin!       

 
John was born and raised in Taylor, PA 
until he was just shy of his 10th 
birthday.  At that time, he was enrolled 
in Girard College, a 1st through 12th 
grade boarding school for fatherless 
boys in Philadelphia.  Sadly, this was 
due to the loss of his father.  John was 
one of nine children.  After graduating 
from Girard, John’s first job was as a 
mail boy at a New York textile 
company.  He was then promoted to 
the order department.  This was where 
he met Audrey Eagan, who later 
became his wife.  Then the draft for the 
Korean war happened and he became a 
Marine.  After serving, he availed 
himself of the GI Bill and took night 
classes at Pace University, Fairleigh-
Dickinson & Rutgers.  During the day he 
worked as an insurance investigator for 
New York Life Insurance and was also 
an insurance salesman for a short time.  
He & Audrey got married in 1958 and 
they were invited to live with her family 
while they looked for a place of their 
own.  Unfortunately, before they found 
a place, Audrey was diagnosed with 
Multiple Sclerosis.  Because of this, they   
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Employee of the Month of 
December is: 

John Brown!       

 
John is the longest-tenured 
member of the kitchen staff.  
He is terrific with the residents 
and everyone loves his baking!  
~Especially his cookies!!!  Hint-

hint!!!        
Thank you, John, for being a 
consistently reliable team 
member!  This acknowledge-

ment is well-deserved!!       
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continued to live with her family in 
Haworth, NJ.  In 1960, they had a son, 
John.  At this time, John worked as the 
Communications Director at Prentiss 
Hall, a text book publisher.  He was 
writing bulletins for the sales force.  He 
liked using sports lingo in his writing 
about the achievements of the 
salesmen and tied it into sports-themed 
contests.  At this time, he was the 
primary care-giver for his wife and 
worked part-time outside of the home.   
He always loved writing and submitted 
professional writings on the side.   
He is most proud of his son, John and 
his achievements; as he was always top 
in his class, academically. 
Thank you for always being so kind and 
incredibly thoughtful to your fellow 
residents, John.  Your quiet, kindred 
spirit is greatly appreciated and much 

adored!       
                                

 
 

 

On Wednesday, December 7th we 
attended the Elks Club’s Upper 
Valley Seniors Holiday Party.  We all 
enjoyed a wonderful meal, fantastic 
music and terrific door prizes.  Our 
own Keri-Ann Coutu (Community 
Relations Director) acted as the 
Mistress of Ceremonies and did a 
fabulous job for her fellow Elks Club 
members and all of the senior 
citizens present.  Keri-Ann has 
served on the Upper Valley Seniors 
Holiday Party Committee for 13 years 
& as the Chair for 4 years now.  
Thank you for the invitation, Keri-
Ann, as we look forward to attending 

this fun event on an annual basis!      

FUN FACT:  Our beloved resident, 
Bernie Bartlett is a 50 year member 

of the Elks Club!  Yay!       
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